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'Artist Olivia Chin invites young people aged 12 - 

25 years to take part in two  

community arts workshops exploring the restora-

tion and re-naturalisation of Moonee Ponds Creek 

through art.  

Participants are encouraged to explore themes of  

connection and environmental  

stewardship, while creatively imagining the fu-

ture of urban environments from their own per-

spective and experience. 
 

Olivia is looking for passionate folks who might 

be interested in sharing their  

expert knowledge of the Creek with young people. 

You might have a special interest in bugs, birds 

or fish along the creek, take part in clean ups, or 

know a lot about local plants, and Olivia would 

love to hear from you!  

She can be contacted at 

oliviaclaire.chin@gmail.com  
 

Using different creative mediums—including 

charcoal, chalk, paint,  

photography, and sound recording—participants 

are invited to contribute  

towards the making of a  

large-scale, collaborative banner,  

which will be exhibited in the  

Body Field  

exhibition from  

Saturday, 7 December 2024 to  

Olivia Chin and Her Community Arts Project 

If you have any articles or photos you would 

like to submit for consideration for any future 

editions of ‘Ponderings’ please do so by  

emailing fompc.ponderings@gmail.com 

Healthy Waterways Strategy Information Session 

            Wed 12 June, 2024, 1-2pm, hosted by Melbourne Water online 

Register at waterway.strategy@melbournewater.com.au 
  

                     Hear how the Healthy Waterways Strategy 2018-2028 is tracking: 
 

• Where has good progress been made? 

• How are targets like stormwater and vegetation tracking? 

• What impact does a changing climate have on waterways? 

• Where are the priority areas for protecting and enhancing waterways? 
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